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ANNUAL REPORT To Executive Director

Meetings and Activities:

Since the present officers started their 2-year terms in January 1968,
we have held three meetings. At the first, held in Boise April 9, 1968, we
decided to hold two meetings annually: a summer meeting with a field trip as
the major activity and a winter meeting featuring papers, ete..

Our summer meeting was held in Challis, Idaho, July 16, 1968. The 2-day
field trip covered over 200 miles by car caravan on the East Fork Salmon River,
Pahsimeroi River, Morgan Creek, and Panther Creek drainages. The group heard

- progress reporits of studies on big horn sheep, mule deer, elk, pronghorn, and
mountain goat.

The Chapter held its winter meeting January 25, 1968, in Boise. A copy of
the minutes is enclosed. The Chapter's first wildlife conference occupied most
of the day, highlighted by an informative panel discussion of the "Impact of the
Wild and Scenic Rivers Act on Idaho." Copies of the program and abstracts are
enclosed.

Financial Statement:

Balance on hand December 11, 1967 3.11
Balance on hand January 24, 1969 4,90 plus 18 6-cent stamps

Expenses:

Envelopes $1.99
Receipt books .83
Check printing 2.25
Postage: $Lk L6

Membership Committee g
Chapter-Section Questinnaire
29
3

Newsletters
Miscellaneous

Total Expenses $49.53
Income:

Dues 1/1/68 to 1/24/69 $50.00
Transfer funds from Moscow Bank 1.20
Stamps sold - .12

Total Income $51.32
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Membership:

Enclosed is the Membership Committee Report presented at the January 25,
1969, meeting. Forty-nine memberships were collected at this meeting to make
a total of 62 members at the present time., The distribution of the 1969
membership 13; State - 50%; Federal - 29%; University affiliated - 15%;
m m.’l' » -

3 Attachments
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